
Japan: Comments for the first draft of the Recommendation on Open Science 

 

              Dear colleagues,  

  

Firstly Japan would like to express our deepest respect for the efforts of your secretariat so far. 

 

Japan will continue to actively promote open science and to contribute to the formulation of 

recommendations. 

We also hope that each country will make effective efforts based on international cooperation. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and have a happy new year! 

 

  

 

The Permanent Delegation of Japan to UNESCO 

 
  
  

 


